
Motorcaravanners Club Isle of Wight Group 

7th August 2020 at Dairyman’s Daughter 

 

Present TW,HJ,CC,AC (TR and MB were communicated with by telephone re 

the discussion) 

 

Purpose of the meeting was to discuss implications of running temporary camp 

sites (rallies) this year due to COVID regulations. 

Heather(acting secretary) attended an MCC zoom meeting re the regulations 

for running a temporary campsite. 

There are 2 very detailed risk assessments, 1 for commercial sites and 1 for 

non-commercial sites.(received 7-8-20) 

There are a lot of things to put in place to be able to run a temporary campsite 

to mitigate the risk of Covid-19. 

Due to the shortness of the season and the time involved to put all necessary 

precautions in place it was decided by the committee to not run an official 

MCC temporary campsite this year. Due to no rallies, coffee mornings, no 

groups of more than 6 people socialising with social distancing etc. 

Friendly meets are not under the umbrella of the MCC and will be run as and 

when a member decides to attend a site and want others to be informed so 

that they can book themselves into the campsite if they would like to camp 

with others. As these are not MCC meets anyone can join in eg. Friends and 

family. People will be responsible for their own booking and payment to the 

site and for their own Health & Safety. 3 of these meets have occurred (the old 

barn - 4 vans attended), Kingsclere – 3 vans attended and the Fighting Cocks – 

8 vans attended). Please feel free to ask Heather to send out emails if you wish 

to advise other members. 

Andrea is moving to the mainland and Heather is acting secretary until such 

time as a secretary is elected. 

Please stay safe and we hope we will be able to run our usual rally programme 

next year. 


